
I hope you all enjoyed Half Term. The Half Term Challenge 
was to notice signs of Spring and many of you sent me 
beautiful photos of wild flowers. One of the most common 
was the humble Daffodil which reminded me of a Poem…. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s challenge is to go for a walk, or just sit in your 
garden and collect words. The words I would like you to 
collect are the sights, sounds and smells around you. When 
you get home you may like to try writing a Poem or Short 
Story with the words you found. If you would prefer to 
draw a picture of the words you collected that would be 
great too. I look forward to seeing your wonderful ideas 
and where your imagination takes you….. 


